
GENERAL MANAGERS NEWS 

 February 23rd, 2018 

 
NOTIFICATION TO CLUB MEMBERS OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING of BONDI JUNCTION-WAVERLEY 
RSL SUB BRANCH CLUB LTD trading as CLUB BONDI JUNCTION to be held in the Club auditorium on  
SUNDAY 25th MARCH 2018 COMMENCING AT 11.00 AM. 
 

MEMBERS attending this meeting will gain admission only upon the production of their CURRENT             
FINANCIAL MEMBERSHIP CARD for 2018. 
 

A concise version of our annual report will be made available to members on the club website, 
www.clubbondijunction.com.au from Thursday 1st March 2018. 
 

The club will produce and provide a hard copy upon request of our full annual report for 2017.  
 

Notices of special resolution to be discussed and considered at the AGM must be received by the General 
Manager no later than Monday 26th FEBRUARY 2018.  
 

Any proposed questions relating to the financial report must be in writing and received by the General 
Manager no later than Friday 9th MARCH 2018 to enable a satisfactory answer to be provided. 
 

MEMBERS ENTITLED TO ATTEND THE AGM:  
 

ALL FINANCIAL SERVICE MEMBERS, ELECTED LIFE MEMBERS AND THOSE CLUB MEMBERS WITH FIVE (5) or 
MORE YEARS OF CONTINUOUS MEMBERSHIP ARE ENTITLED TO ATTEND THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING. 
                     ______________________________________________ 
 

Thank you to all our Members who showed their support for the recent Valentines Monster Raffle and 

the Jazz at the Junction on Sunday February 11th. Both events were a great success.  
 

Our Next Monster raffle will be Easter Themed on Friday March 23rd and Denis Sheridan with his Jazz at 

the Junction will return on Sunday March 11th. 
 

5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ǎƛƎƴ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊǎ Ŧƻƻǘȅ ǘƛǇǇƛƴƎ ŎƻƳǇŜǘƛǘƛƻƴΦ hƴƭȅ Ϸнл ǘƻ ŜƴǘŜǊ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ŀ ōƻƴǳǎ 

knock out Competition at the start of the year worth $200 in bonus points, the chance to win one of 

three cash prizes in the main competition and a great end of year BBQ.  You can join now at reception. 
 

Our live music and raffles are back in full swing for 2018 with live music 4 days a week and the FREE 

MEMBERS RAFFLES on a Wednesday night where you can win over $ 300 worth of farm fresh gourmet 

meats.  
 

There is also just over a week to go until the next CHINESE BUFFET NIGHT. A great selection of Chinese 

favourites, all you can eat for only $15 for members. Please book in advance at the bistro so we can  

ensure catering for the right numbers and please support nights such as these so we can keep them  

going for you all 
 

I hope to see you all in your Club soon 
 

Peter Swaby 

http://www.clubbondijunction.com.au


                               CLUB PRESIDENTS REPORT 
 

Hello members; Busy week last week attending the ClubsNSW  
Partners launch on the 12th February held at Woolwich for the  
partners of the Invictus Games. We are Division Two partners having 
donated $30,000 towards the Games which will be held in Sydney in 
September.  Members will see the banner we received which is now 
hanging in the lounge area of our Club.  The Club also received a  
certificate of Appreciation acknowledging we are supporters. 

 
On the 13th February prior to our Board Meeting we held a meeting of the Development 
Group Committee attended by representatives from Capitol Bluestone together with our 
representatives myself, Bill Stinson (Project Manager) and our GM Peter Swaby.  The 
Development Application is now being considered by the Waverley Council and all seems 
to be proceeding as planned.  Also, your Board will soon be considering several  
interested parties to select one as our Consultant to advise on the fit out of the Club.   
 
Following the DGC Meeting the monthly Board meeting was held we recommended  
and your Board agreed unanimously to appoint Jason Perica to fill one of the vacancies 
on your Board of Directors until the next elections in 2019.  We believe Jason has the 
essential qualities to sit on the Board and provide input into the development of our 
Club.  We will finalise the other position at our March meeting.  We also met with two 
solicitors who the Board will recommend to the AGM to be appointed as our Honorary 
Solicitors to represent the Club when needed. 
 
I followed this up with a week away with my wife Joy at Tuncurry where I was trying to 
learn to fish, followed by a game of golf at the Tallwoods Course before returning to  
Sydney.  We both really enjoyed the break away. 
 
See you in our Club. 

INDOOR BOWLS 

REPORT 

 
The Indoor Bowls club 

AGM will be held on  

Tuesday March 6th  

commencing at 6.15pm. 

All members are  

encouraged to attend. 

 

The singles and pairs  

competitions will  

commence in March. 

Bowlers wanting to  

compete in these  

competitions should 

add their names to the 

lists that will available 

after the AGM. 

 

Wishing you good 

health and good  

fortune.... 

 

Philip 



WELFARE REPORT 
Members on Leave 

 

SYDNEY 

GERTRUDE ABBOT - Surry Hills               REGIS - Rose Bay   

Mary Williams         Brenda Hardwick  
 

CASA MIA - Padstow              ALLOA HOME - Arncliffe              

Reggie Johnson                                 Heather Berghouse                          
 

CHARING FIELD - Waverley                    SHALOM - Macquarie Park 

Joy Stern                        Ian Mann 
 

EDINA - Waverley              LITTLE SISTERSτRandwick 

Keith Kent                      Bernie O'Halloran 

Les Patterson             Sam Donato 
 

ELIZABETH LODGE - Elizabeth Bay SUMMIT CARE - Waverley         

Graham Williams                           Gerald Atkins                                 
 

WAR VETS - Narrabeen                      BUPA - Maroubra          

Wally Rivers              Denis Devine  

Betty Lou Willis  

 

     CENTRAL COAST 

HENRY KENDELLτWyoming   ARRUM- Norah Head. 

     David Gleaves                          Elvie Johnson                                         

              VICTORIA                         

      BEECHWORTH.    

        Wilma Wilson 
     

Apologies for any errors or omissions. If you have any other information 

please contact our Welfare Officer: Dave Jeffrey on 0408 679671  

 

 

 

 

 

 

SWIMMING 
Good luck to the party of swimmers who will 
be attending the AIF Swimming Championships 
on Saturday 10th March 2018 at Nelson Bay. 
This is the third time Nelson Bay Swimming 
Club has hosted this event. 
 

Results - 11.2.2018 
Waverley Shield   -  1st BJW  2nd Bondi Diggers 
30 Metres: 
Heat 1: 1. Angie Kane 2. Jean Harwood  
 3. Hilton Levy 
Heat 2: 1. Peter Kane 2. Pat Kinghorn  
 3. Campbell McKellar 
Heat 3: 1. Eric Rees 2.  Bec Karp 3. Bob Smith 
50 Metres: 
Heat 1: 1. Jean Harwood 2. Hilton Levy  
 3. Angie Kane 
Heat 2: 1. Peter Kane 2. Campbell McKellar  
 3. Pat Kinghorn 
Heat 3: 1. Bec Karp 2. Eric Rees 3. Andy Bell 
FORM: 
Heat 1: 1. Peter Kane 
Heat 2: 1. Campbell McKellar 2. Pat Kinghorn  
 3. Andy Bell 
Heat 3: 1. Eric Rees 2. Bec Karp  
 3. Jean Harwood  
 

18.2.2018 
30 Metres: 
Heat 1: 1. Angie Kane 2. Pat Kinghorn  
 3. Golda Lieberman 
Heat 2: 1. Bernie Kane 2. Dan Brown  
 3. Jean Hartwood 
Heat 3: 1. Ian Dupree 2. Campbell McKellar  
 3. Bob Smith 
50 Metres 
Heat 1: 1. Angie Kane 2. Joe Gjedsted  
 3. Ian Dupree 
Heat 2: 1. Bernie Kane 2. Campbell McKellar  
 3. Jean Harwood 
Heat 3: 1. Peter Kane 2. Hilton Levy  
 3. Ian Dupree 
Heat 4: 1. Bec Karp 2. Pat Kinghorn  
 3. Dan Brown 
FORM: 
Heat 1: 1 Bernie Kane 2. Bec Karp  
 3. Jean Harwood 
Heat 2: 1. Peter Kane 2. Pat Kinghorn  
 3. Dan Brown 
Heat 3: 1. Joe Gjedsted 2. Ian Dupree  
 3. Campbell McKellar 
             - BARBARA URQUHART 

2018 FOOTY TIPPING  

ENTRY NOW AVAILABLE 
 

$20 FOR THE SEASON 

PRIZES FOR FIRST,  

SECOND AND THIRD. 

INCLUDES BONUS LAST 

MAN STANDING  

COMPETITION WITH A 

PRIZE OF $200  

BONUS POINTS! 

AND 

A GREAT END OF YEAR 

BBQ INCLUDED! 

ENTER AND PAY AT  

RECEPTION BEFORE 

MARCH 8TH. 

 


